Registering gifts and hospitality

What gifts and hospitality do I need to register?

You need to register any gifts or hospitality worth over £25 that you receive in connection with your official duties as a member.

You do not need to register gifts and hospitality which are not related to your role as a member, such as Christmas gifts from your friends and family. However, you should always consider whether any gifts or hospitality could be seen as being connected to your role as a member.

If you are in doubt, speak to your Monitoring Officer.

You may have to estimate how much a gift or some hospitality is worth. You do not need to register gifts and hospitality you do not accept.

How do I register gifts and hospitality I receive?

You must give your Monitoring Officer written details about the gifts and hospitality you receive in connection with your role as a member of the authority.

When do I have to register them?

You must register the gift or hospitality within 28 days of receiving it.

Will the register be open to the public?

We recommend that the register of gifts and hospitality should be available to the public in the same way as the register of interests.

This does not have to be done by law, and the register should only be made available if the members concerned agree to this.
